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MEET THE CLASS OF 2020, THE NEWEST ACADEMY HILL ALUMNI! 
Congratulations to the Academy Hill Class of 2020. The way you’ve come together virtually shows that nothing 
can stop your passion, and you’ll keep pushing on. You have learned to persevere through unprecedented 
times with the support of your family, friends, and the entire Academy Hill School community. We are so 
proud of all your accomplishments and wish you happiness and success in your future. You are unstoppable! 

 

 

Andrew Aguilar
Minnechaug Regional High School
Yale University 

Maral Asik
The Loomis Chaffee School
University of Massachusetts Honors 
College

Varsha Athreya
Longmeadow High School
Northeastern University

Emma Earls
Deerfield Academy
Hamilton College

Grace Mazur
Deerfield Academy
John Hopkins University

Gianna Moretti
Pope Francis Preparatory School 
UMass Boston

Juliusz Paluchowski
Pope Francis Preparatory School
Siena College

Dhara Rosario
Pope Francis Preparatory School
UMass Amherst

Kashvi Shah
Glastonbury High School
University of Pittsburgh

Videep Vemulapalli
Longmeadow High School
New York University

CLASS OF 2016 UPDATE 
We know this is not how you expected your senior year of high school to end, but that doesn’t change all 
you’ve accomplished, the friends you’ve made, and all the memories you’ll have forever. We are SO proud of 
you! 

 
AHS Class of 2020 pictured with Mr. Dindoffer, Mrs. Mazur and Ms. Heinrichs. Front row from left to right: Dominic Balise, Wade Wegrzyn, 

David Mazur, Nikhil Lebaka, and Jack Caron. Back row from left to right: Sidhi Dhanda, Nainika Lebaka, Arielle Chechile, and Ella Slate. 



ALUMNI BABY NEWS 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mathieu Johnson  
AHS Class of 2017

Stephen Cooley      
AHS Class of 2019

 
Keep in Touch 

 

Have an accomplishment, graduation, 
promotion, wedding or birth 

announcement? Send it along for our 
winter newsletter: 

 
Academy Hill School 

1190 Liberty Street 
Springfield, MA 01104 

413-788-0300 
academy@academyhill.org 

www.academyhill.org 
 

   
Facebook: Academy Hill School  

Instagram ~ AcademyHillSchool_Alumni 
LinkedIn ~ Academy Hill School, Inc. 

YouTube – Academy Hill School 

FACE SHIELDS FOR THE FRONTLINE 

Frontline workers in the Pioneer Valley area lack the basic safety equipment they desperately need during 
the COVID-19 crisis. Seeing this need, Academy Hill alumni, Mathieu Johnson, and Stephen Cooley 
donated their time and experience to fabricate face shields.  
Mathieu, AHS class of 2017, having an extensive amount of experience with 3-D printing, started a 
GoFundMe page to raise the necessary funds to buy supplies in order to 3-D print the face shields. His goal 
is to print 2,000 face shields to those in need.  
Stephen Cooley, AHS class of 2019, in conjunction with his new school, Deerfield Academy, 3D-printed 
face shields to distribute to frontline workers in need. A face shield reduces exposure by protecting 
frontline workers from airborne droplets, spray, and fluids. Way to go, Mathieu and Stephen!  

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU 
A very special THANK YOU to our Admissions Open House 
tour guides and ambassadors. They will be featured in an 
upcoming promotional video for Academy Hill School. We 
could not think of a more knowledgeable group advocates for 
Academy Hill than our very own alumni.  
 

Left to Right: Suzy Mazur 
(’14), Grace Mazur (’16), 

and Emma Earls (’16) during 
the AHS Admissions Open 

House (Spring 2020) 

ALUMNI VIDEO FOR THE CLASS OF 2020 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the congratulatory Alumni 
Video for our resilient Class of 2020.  
 
If you would like to view the video, please visit the following YouTube 
Link:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CseeAAr2aco&feature=youtu.be&f
bclid=IwAR00so_ctpvC2-bPCaljM5qXOCVeh5RtIgxiZTTF1F-
7NlszUCohZq0jObw 

STAY CONNECTED 
 
We look forward to seeing you whenever you have time to come back to campus or at one of our alumni events. 
In the meantime, friend us on Facebook, follow us on Instagram, or fill out the alumni form on our website 
(http://www.academyhill.org/alumni-contact-form.html) to keep us posted on what you're up to!  
 


